
June 24, 2015 
 
 
 
TO: Members of the Educational Evaluation Committee 
 Town Clerk 
 TYL Social Studies Teachers 
 MJ Dix 
  

     
   Educational Evaluation Committee Meeting 
   No Quorum – No Meeting 
   Tuesday, June 23, 2015, 5:15 p.m.  
   Superintendent’s Large Conference Room 
    
 
There was not a quorum of Board of Education members; therefore the meeting was informational only.  
There was a discussion on approval of grades 6-8 Social Studies textbooks.  It was agreed to defer a 
decision to the full Board. 
 
Present at the meeting:  Bob Mitchell, Deb Reed-Iler  
 
Absent:   Carrie Baxter, Valerie Smith  

 
 

 
 
 
 


